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Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on ±efr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Janeil Lundgren 
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Seth Nachimson 
OCMR 1958 
Oberim, OH 44074 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills, FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Seth Nachimson 



Mr. Richard Pfeifer 
564 Neptune Dr 
Uniontown, OH 44685-9625 
(330) 896-4670 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Richard Pfeifer 



Mr. Ronald Taliano 
33315 FairportDr 
Avon Lake, OH 44012-2376 
(440) 930-0428 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fan- representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ronald Taliano 



Mrs. Carol Mcfall 
6832 Mahoning Ave NE 
Alliance, OH 4460L8225 
(330)821-8028 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers desen'e a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Carol Mcfall 



Ms. Doima Thatcher 
inOGlenwoodDr 
Marion, OH 43302-4664 
(740) 387-6087 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Donna Thatcher 



Mr. Charles Banks 
3964 W 165th St 
Cleveland, OH 44111-4237 
(216)688-1266 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Charies Banks 



Mr. Nathan Wilson 
3510 Bowdale Ave NW 
Canton, OH 44708-1402 

Aug 6,2012 

Publie UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service, 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Nathan Wilson 



Mrs. Peggy Bamhart 
3416 State Route 7 
New Waterford, OH 44445-9708 
(330) 482-4275 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills- FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecuic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Peggy Bamhart 



Mr. Greg Terhune 
1032 Mound St 
Cmcinnati, OH 45203-1470 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in tiie process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Greg TerhuJie 



Mr. Dwayne Stutzman 
229 1/2 N Franklin St 
Wauseon, OH 43567-1265 
(419)337-5436 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustiial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dwayne Stutzman 



Dr. Mary Ober 
29475 Edgedale Rd 
Pepper Pike, OH 44124-4725 
(440)339-7386 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Cotnmission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Mary Ober 



Mr. David Neuendorff 
2228 ScottwoodAve 
Toledo, OH 43620-1102 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Neuendorff 



Ms. Sue Murray 
898 Walnut St Apt 805 
Cincinnati, OH 45202-2011 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sue Murray 



Mrs. Barbara Brovarone 
2748 Sandy Lake Rd 
Ravenna, OH 44266-8282 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
df time in the process to give then input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Barbara Brovarone 



Ms. Susan Myers 
20BaldaufCtNE 
MassiUon, OH 44646-4608 
(330) 974-8614 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electiic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Susan Myers 



Mrs. Janet Dietrich 
7867 Hunters Ridge Dr 
West Chester, OH 45069-2035 
(513)777-1246 

Aug 6, 2013 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tune in the process to give their mput. 

Eneigy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given acces!? to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Janet Dietrich 



Mr. Lawrence Prichard 
1017 N Mantua St Apt 1 
Kent, OH 44240-2379 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Lawrence Prichard 



Ms. Cynthia Hilliard 
1780 Adelaide Blvd 
Akron, OH 44305-4352 
(330) 794-7648 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Cynthia Hilliard 



Ms. Chris CampbeH 
173 State Route 137 
Winchester, OH 45697-9481 

Aug 6,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access (o the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savuigs. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Chris Campbell 



Mr. Don Flugga 
1737 W Main Cross St 
Findlay, OH 45840-1711 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more ±an a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Don Flugga 



Ms. Deborah Douglas 
2888 Continental Dr 
Reynoldsburg, OH 43068-4032 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Deborah Douglas 



Ms. Katarina Cemy 
21226 Byron Rd 
Shaker Heights, OH 44122-291! 
(216)862-2303 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Comnfrssion of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvuig FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Katarina Cemy 



Cathryn Kissmger 
61266 KadonDr 
New Concord, OH 43762-9580 
(740) 439-0080 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs ±at will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Cathryn Kissinger 



Mr. Bob Rohrbaugh 
4429 Deerfield Ave NW 
North Lawrence, OH 44666-9520 
(330) 682-1965 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electiic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecUic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive tiie best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Bob Rohrbaugh 



Ms. Sharon Smith 
122 Brown St 
Dayton, OH 45402-2863 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sharon Smith 



Ms. Charlotte Owens 
PO Box 73 
Lithopolis, OH 43136-0073 
(614)834-7196 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Charlotte Owens 



Mr. Jeff Heatwole 
4097 Rabbit Run Dr 
Cleveland, OH 44144-1232 
(440) 824-0204 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make die right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeff Heatwole 



Mr. Andrew Hissett 
3343 Felicity Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45211-5902 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Andrew Hissett 



Mr. Phillip Mintz 
1004 3rd St Apt 403 
Bowling Green, OH 43402-4346 
(419)353-6273 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric seciuity and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Phillip Mmtz 



Ms. Sandra Soweto 
9133WintonRdAptl8 
Cincmnati, OH 45231-3843 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of tinie in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensiwe customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sandra Soweto 



Ms. Tamara WilHams 
1506ScrantonRd 
Norwalk, OH 44857-9295 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect ±em from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tune in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Tamara Williams 



Mr. Jason Wolford 
578 Deanna Sfroll Rd 
Heath, OH 43056-9706 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jason Wolford 



Ms. MoUy Ryan-Fisher 
524 Glenmont Ave 
Columbus, OH 43214-3260 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Molly Ryan-Fisher 



Ms. Judy Lynn 
26263 Benton Ave 
Euclid, OH 44132-2515 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecuic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result m more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with rehable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Judy Lynn 



Dr. Robert Barrett 
397 Hallandale Dr 
Fairlawn, OH 44333-3146 
(330) 666-2532 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
bills. 

Is tills fair? 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Does anyone care about us? 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Robert Barrett 



Mr. Fred Welty 
11630 Butternut Rd 
Chardon, OH 44024-9355 
(440) 564-7065 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce die cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with elecfric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Fred Welty 



Mrs. Sally Waters 
347 Mefrose Ave 
Youngstown, OH 44512-2358 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan, As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to die PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to die PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sally Waters 



Mr. Chris Hawke 
17664 Falling Leaves Rd 
Sttongsville, OH 44136-3528 
(440)238-5298 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Chris Hawke 



Ms. Patricia L CalHs 
3032 Highland Park Dr 
Pickerington, OH 43147-9048 
(614)759-6592 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiU save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Patricia L CaHis 



Mr. Tim Meier 
4033 Cheny St 
Cincinnati, OH 45223-2506 
(513)542-8731 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will sa\'e them money and protect them &om 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Tim Meier 



Mr. Robert Nickel 
1421 Itawamba Tri 
London, OH 43140-9007 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to ±e PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Nickel 



Mr. David Uretsky 
5546 Aviator Ave 
Columbus, OH 43228-6277 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Uretsky 



Yi Zhang 
2351 HetterSt 
Columbus, OH 43228-9017 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utihties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make die right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Yi Zhang 



Mrs. Linda Kozak 
2037 Fairway Blvd 
Hudson, OH 44236-1345 
(330) 656-4270 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Linda Kozak 



Brian Robb 
2462 Elm Ave 
Bexley, OH 43209-1744 
(614)236-1553 

Aug 6,2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give tiiefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Brian Robb 



Mr. Thomas And Sharon Collins 
8105 South Park 
Garrettsville, OH 4423 l-l 125 
(330) 548-3668 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efTiciency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
retiidential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Thomas And Sharon Collins 



Davonda Byrd 
1854 Lawn Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45237-6124 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy elficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Davonda Byrd 



Mr. Reno Varghese 
3715SylvanwoodDr 
Sylvania, OH 43560-3925 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Reno Varghese 



Eric Kinnell 
3814 
Richfield, OH 44286 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Eric Kinnell 



Mr. Paul McGrath 
7834 Talon Ct 
Westerville, OH 43081-9370 
(614) 839-6742 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more tiian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Paul McGrath 



Mrs. Judi± Allen 
901 Linworth Village Dr 
Columbus, OH 43235-5025 
(614)451-9419 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergys recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Judith Allen 



Mr. Don Chasteen 
2011 AyersRd 
Millbury, OH 43447-9710 
(419)261-1732 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Don Chasteen 



Mr. Jack Avery 
1712WillametRd 
Kettering, OH 45429-4251 

Aug 6,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jack Avery 



Mr. Dan Shramo 
Chelston Ave 
Soutii Euclid, OH 44121 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dan Shramo 



Mrs. Ericka Haqqi 
1326 E 354th St 
Eastlake, OH 44095-3112 
(000) 000-0000 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Ericka Haqqi 



Mr. Richard Capiccioni 
8393 Settlers Psge 
Brecksville, OH 44141-1724 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Conimission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to die PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Richard Capiccioni 



Mrs. Susan Mancinelli 
2128 19th St 
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223-1950 
(330)929-8021 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indushial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electiic security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Susan MancineUi 



Mr. Alvin Garber 
712 Wafriut Hills Dr 
Chillicothe, OH 45601-2037 
(740) 774-4522 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of tune in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Alvin Garber 



Ms. Sarah Kean 
1675 Franklin Ave 
Kent, OH 44240-4363 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sarah Kean 



Dr. Lyim Perdzock 
2938 Royal Troon Way Apt C 
Bea\'ercreek, OH 45324-7523 
(937)245-9165 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Lynn Perdzock 



Mrs. Pearl Harris 
25810 Fairmount Blvd 
Beachwood, OH 44122-2214 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Pearl Harris 



Mr. William Cline 
13375 AtianticRd 
Sfrongsville, OH 44149-3922 
(440) 238-5410 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

I benefit from energy efficiency. I have changed lights and electric 
appliances in my home with energy efficiency m mind. More people in 
Ohio should have the full benefits of energy efficiency with the latest 
information, financing, and government support. That's why I'm 
concerned about this issue. 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. William CHne 



Miss Brandy Lawless 
3048 Crestinoor Ln 
Cmcmnati, OH 45238-2005 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Brandy Lawless 



Ms. Judith Willour 
7439 Case Ave 
Mentor, OH 44060-5720 
(440)974-2035 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Judith Willour 



Mrs. Susan Reedy 
5550 AuhimnDr 
Middletown, OH 45042-3049 
(937)743-2383 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust eneigy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Susan Reedy 



Mr. Terry Davis 
1054 Lake St 
Kent, OH 44240-2778 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are lookii^ to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Terry Davis 



Dr. Glenn Talaska 
38 Woodsdale Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45216-1114 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Glenn Talaska 



Ms. Lynda Lang 
109 Park Ave 
Chardon, OH 44024-1330 
(216)258-2145 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lynda Lang 



Ms. Amanda Sideris 
4433 Ardmore Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44109-3917 
(216)225-8613 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Amanda Sideris 



Ms. Joan Delauro 
2434 Queenston Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44118^316 
(216)371-3458 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation m the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Joan Delauro 



Mrs. Jo Aime Burke 
513 Ivory Ct 
Cmcmnati, OH 45238-5330 
(513)451-3294 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Jo Anne Burke 



Ms. Paula Parker 
13713 Royal Blvd 
Garfield Hts, OH 44125-3231 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industiial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Paula Parker 



Mrs. PaUicia Haumann 
45089 E Hamilton St 
Oberlin, OH 44074-9428 
(440)775-2142 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electiic security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Patricia Hauraaim 



Mr. John Hunt 
44267 State Route 511 
Oberlin, OH 44074-9565 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergys recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Hunt 



Paul Elliott 
242 Cordero Tri 
Loveland, OH 45140-7794 

Aug 6,2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Elliott 



Ms. Benita Musleve 
427 Bettie St 
Akron, OH 44306-1211 
(330)252-1791 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more ±an a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industiial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Benita Musleve 



Ms. Mary Saunders 
1874 Park PI 
Fairfield, OH 45014-4978 
(513)829-6981 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in die long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Mary Saunders 



Ms. Wendy Stewart 
13580 TollgateRd 
Pickerington, OH 43147-9164 
(614)829-3364 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Wendy Stewart 



Mr. Justm Herald 
1715 Ella St 
Cincinnati, OH 45223-2036 
(513)338-4652 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Justin Herald 



Dr. Terry &amp; Sara Miller 
2005 Willow Ridge Cfr 
Kent, OH 44240-4226 
(330) 673-4434 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utihties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Terry &amp; Sara Miller 



Mr. Robert Carpenter 
801 E 250tii St 
Euclid, OH 44132-2403 
(216) 904-9217 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Pubhc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvuig FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecuic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elechic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Carpenter 



Mrs. Julie Grace Wiencek 
4678 E Pleasant VaHey Rd 
Seven Hills, OH 44131-5225 
(440) 376-4097 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Julie Grace Wiencek 



Mrs. Talia Miller 
325 Canton Rd 
Akron, OH 44312-1674 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wimier in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Talia Miller 



Mr. Robert Wagner 
10349 Kingsport Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45241-3144 
(513)554-0464 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a doUar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Wagner 



Mr. Sam Bell 
3311 Clarendon Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44118-4253 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiU save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Sam Bell 



Mr. Charles Wright 
535 Ravine View Dr 
Akron, OH 44303-1623 
(330)865-0711 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Charles Wright 



Mr. V Herbert Watts 
1653 Crabtree Cfr 
Ashtabula, OH 44004-9350 
(440)998-1966 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. V Herbert Watts 



Mrs. Tracy bedford 
4760 Imperial Dr 
Liberty Twp, OH 45011-9082 
(513)894-2040 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Seciuity Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in die long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Tracy bedford 



Mr. Jeffery Walsh 
361 Greenbriar Dr 
Avon Lake, OH 44012-2155 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most likely see higher costs on tiiefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeffery Walsh 



Mr. David Might 
435 Happy Dr 
Cmcmnati, OH 45238-5219 
(513)941-9416 

Aug 6, 2012 

I*ubhc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Might 



Mrs. Thelma Theis 
4691 S Range Rd 
New Middletown, OH 44442-9444 
(330)542-1314 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs ±at will save them money and protect them ftx)m 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Thelma Theis 



Mrs. Coni Limpert 
9260 East Harbor Rd 
Lakeside Marblehead, OH 43440-1315 
(216)245-2792 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy efficieny is the best road to prosperity 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

I and other Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their 
electric bills because we were not given fafr representation in the 
process of approving FfrstEnei^y's recent Electric Security Plan. 

We are looking to the PUCO for robust energy efficiency programs that 
will save us money and protect us from these high electiic bills. 
FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount of time in the process to 
give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs, Coni Limpert 



Mr. John Darwal 
3943 E 42nd St 
Newburgh Heights, OH 44105-3167 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approvmg FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Darwal 



Mr. Matt Reed 
1918 Mills Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45212-3024 
(513)731-2782 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce die cost of monthly elecfric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Matt Reed 



Ms. Leesa Carr 
11803 Golden Hill Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45241-2110 
(513)563-4583 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills, 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Leesa Carr 



Mr. John Thompson 
8465 Anthony Wayne Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45216-1203 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Thompson 



Mrs. Brenda Cameron 
11987DeerhomDr 
Cincmnati, OH 45240-1544 
(513)742-5252 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Brenda Cameron 



Dr. Theresa Pretlow 
3061ChadboumeRd 
Cleveland, OH 44120-2446 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio electric customers want and need to have their voices heard. They 
were not given fafr representation in the process of approvmg 
FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, Ohio 
customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric bills. 

Ohio electric customers are now looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will sa\'e them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amotmt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

The cheapest tool Ohio has to reduce die cost of monthly electric bills 
is energy efficiency. By law, every dollar spent on efficiency must 
result in more than a dollar saved. When residential, commercial and 
mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are given access to the best 
programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves in the long term with 
electric security andjob creation. By reducing demand we can ensure 
customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Suicerely, 
Dr. Theresa Pretlow 



Ms. Carolyn Grimes 
1910 Ripley Pike 
Manchester, OH 45144-8386 
(937)549-1970 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Carolyn Grimes 



Ms. Carolyn Grimes 
1910 Ripley Pike 
Manchester, OH 45144-8386 
(937)549-1970 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan, As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robtist energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Carolyn Grimes 



Ms. Carolyn Grimes 
1910 Ripley Pike 
Manchester, OH 45144-8386 
(937)549-1970 

Aug 6,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give ±efr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Ms. Carolyn Grimes 



Ms. Carolyn Grimes 
1910 Ripley Pike 
Manchester, OH 45144-8386 
(937) 549-1970 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give tiieir input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and Indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Carolyn Grimes 



Ms. Olivia Patsy Charters 
101 WWhitemanSt 
Yellow Springs, OH 45387-1807 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation m the process of 
approvmg FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided vAth reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Olivia Patsy Charters 



Mr. Norman Scott 
ISGlenEstePl 
Cincinnati, OH 45217-2161 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Conunission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Norman Scott 



Mr. Kle34on Cooper 
1221 Linda St #1 
Rocky River, OH 44116-1827 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills, 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecbic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Kleyton Cooper 



Dr. Del Ehresman 
3339DrunimondRd 
Toledo, OH 43606-1672 
(419)754-1320 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money, Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Del Ehresman 



Mrs. Richard Reiff 
2l65CheshfreRd 
Upper Arlmgton, OH 43221-4132 
(614)486-3122 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs ±at will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills, FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Richard Reiff 



Ms. Laurel Hobden 
198 WPacemontRd 
Columbus, OH 43202-1012 
(614)447-1744 

Aug 6,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Conunission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Laurel Hobden 



Norm Damm 
24617 SqufreRd 
Columbia Station, OH 44028-9672 
(440)236-3139 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Norm Damm 



Mr. Steve Wolfe 
479 Commons Dr 
Powell, OH 43065-7119 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utihties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their ii^ut. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Steve Wolfe 



Dr. Mark Pedretti 
2441 Overlook Rd Apt 9 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44106-2419 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Mark Pedretti 



Lindsay Maxwell 
29550 Emery Rd 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44022-1626 
(216)299-7116 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more tiian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Lindsay Maxwell 



Ms. Angie Harguess 
801 Heather PI 
Belpre, OH 45714-1632 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
,of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Angie Harguess 



Ms. Mary Isom 
5527 Chatford Dr 
Columbus, OH 43232-3029 
(614)577-9914 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan, As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Mary Isom 



Mrs. Claudia Corbe 
560 Tod Ln 
Youngstown, OH 44504-1406 

Aug 6,2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tliat will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Claudia Corbe 



Mr. Paul Hopkins 
12 Bennett Ln Unit F 
Norwalk, OH 44857-2642 
(567) 424-6048 

Aug 6,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Bum Municipal Refuse in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

First Energy presented a plan to convert the Burger Units near Akron to 
biomass and then shelved the idea. I would like them to convert one or 
two of the boilers to municipal refiise. Toledo needs a new landfill and 
Cleveland is attempting to build a refiise-fired boiler. There are too 
many landfills in this state. Burning reiiise generates electricity and 
steam. Ohio needs both. It also eliminates groundwater pollution and 
bacterial growth. I lived in Minnesota for many years and they bum 
refuse in both Minneapolis and St. Paul and it works very well. Ohio 
needs to come into the 21st century. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Paul Hopkins 



Mrs. Andrea Romans 
30 Conklin St Apt 1 
Cincinnati, OH 45219-1602 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Andrea Romans 



Ms. Renee Taylor 
7621 BaumhartRd 
Amherst, OH 44001-9446 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cosit of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Renee Taylor 



Ms. Karen Balmer 
2151 Chesterland Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-6146 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FiretEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Karen Balmer 



Kfrsten Clemente 
7910 King Memorial Rd 
Mentor, OH 44060-7329 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fix)m 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Kirsten Clemente 



Mr. Ray Otto 
11 4th St 
Waynesville, OH 45068-9029 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make die right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ray Otto 



Mr. Ed Sisson 
3586 Etna St 
Whitehall, OH 43213-1725 
(614)239-9294 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ed Sisson 



Ms. Donna Voldness 
2849 Newark Granville Rd 
Granville, OH 43023-9152 
(740)522-3219 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills-

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Donna Voldness 



Annmarie Caraballo 
2611 Montclair Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44109-4111 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiiefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electiic customers m Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Annmarie Caraballo 



Dr. Gary Knight 
8756 Normandy Creek Dr 
Dayton, OH 45458-3402 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Gary Knight 



Vivien Sevin 
5507 Meadow Wood Blvd 
Cleveland, OH 44124-3809 
(440) 449-7659 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Vivien Sevin 



Mr. Ben Duplaga 
l9l5BelIusRd 
Hmckley, OH 44233-9531 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given .iccess to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ben Duplaga 



Mr. Jeff/Troublemaker Cox 
54 Sunnyside Ln 
Columbus, OH 43214-1220 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input-
Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jef&'Troublemaker Cox 



Ms. Rebecca Mayhew 
22500 Byron Rd 
Shaker Heights, OH 44122-2955 
(216)561-7563 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Rebecca Mayhew 



Dr. Anthony Mehle 
6634 Covington Cv 
Canfield, OH 44406-8161 
(330)533-7532 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan, As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecUic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Antiiony Mehle 



Dr. Kathleen Dixon 
1058 Melrose St 
Bowling Green, OH 43402-3550 
(419)352-2199 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Kathleen Dixon 



Ms. Jennie Kelly 
1957SlatonCt 
Columbus, OH 43235-5947 
(614)556-6366 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Eneigy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electiic security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Jeimie Kelly 



Delbert Russell 
5082 Rutherford Rd 
Powell, OH 43065-9613 
(740)881-5272 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Delbert RusseH 



Ms. Debbie Ouellette 
1350 King Ave Apt 102 
Columbus, OH 43212-2233 
(614)488-5414 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make flie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Debbie OueHette 



Ms. Connie Vaughn 
4361RyboltRd 
Cincinnati, OH 45248-2126 

Aug 6,2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Coimie Vaughn 



Ms. Linda Novick 
24604 Letchworth Rd 
Beachwood, OH 44122-4145 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Linda Novick 



Mrs. Myma Levey 
4385 Baintree Rd 
University Hts, OH 44118-3965 
(216)382-1353 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Myma Levey 



Ms. Mary Baldwin 
124 Garden St 
Bedford, OH 44146-2753 
(440)439-8661 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Mary Baldwin 



Dr. Sheldon Kanfer 
509 N Cassady Ave Apt 324 
Columbus, OH 43209-1032 
(614)743-6675 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Dr. Sheldon Kanfer 



Mr. Kyle Steinhilber 
1083 S Lincoln St 
Kent, OH 44240-3980 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem money and protect them from 
tiiese high electiic bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Kyle Steinhilber 



Mr. Jason Borden 
2132 S Hawkins Ave 
Akron, OH 44314-2532 
(330) 745-6219 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electiic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jason Borden 



Ms. Susan Biggs 
660 Grand Ct 
Aurora, OH 44202-8885 
(330) 562-4476 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Suicerely, 
Ms. Susan Biggs 



Mr. Richard Peden 
163 S Southampton Ave 
Columbus, OH 43204-1936 
(614) 279-8384 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Richard Peden 



Mr. William Thomian 
2073 US Highway 50 
Batavia, OH 45103-8616 
(513)735-0947 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
r^idential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service, 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. William Thorman 



Ms. Megan Theis 
1136 Nature Run Rd 
Batavia, OH 45103-1168 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Megan Theis 



Mr. Fred Powell Fred Powell 
3002 119tiiSt 
Toledo, OH 43611-2717 
(419)754-0835 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electiic security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service, 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Fred Powell Fred Powell 



Ms. Joy Skeel 
940 Bexley Dr 
Perrysburg, OH 43551-2964 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in die process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Joy Skeel 



Mrs. Denise Ress 
393 Irma St Apt 202 
Kent, OH 44240-3208 
(330) 677-8408 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Denise Ress 



Mrs. Dara Woodworth 
8662 Oriole Dr 
Carlisle, OH 45005-4231 

Aug 6, 2012 

Pubhc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Dara Woodworth 



Dr. Kenneth Adler 
49l3HarTounRd 
Sylvania, OH 43560-2197 
(419)841-3003 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more ±an a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Kenneth Adler 



Mr. Kerry &amp; Beth Ramsey 
5941 Upland Ridge Dr 
Medma, OH 44256-6139 
(440)238-3894 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecnic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Kerry &amp; Beth Ramsey 



Mr. James Gilmore 
2850 Pontiac St 
Columbus, OH 43211-4100 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric biUs. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. James Gilmore 



Mr. Paul Feldman 
555 S Selby Blvd 
Wortiungton, OH 43085-3727 
(614)436-6814 

Aug 6,2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Paul Feldman 



Mr. Thomas Wadkins 
612FoulkeSt 
Cincinnati, OH 45220-2504 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can enstire customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Thomas Wadkins 



Mr. Jerry Sloat 
124NPeariSt 
Crestiine, OH 44827-1611 
(419) 683-4969 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customera will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jerry Sloat 



Mr. Bruce Mohr 
10736 Gloria Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45231-1716 
(513)742-4638 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr friput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Bruce Mohr 



Ms. Patricia Opaskar 
3406HollisterRd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44118-1328 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Pafricia Opaskar 



Mrs. Jean Hall 
2117 Claremont Ave NW 
Massillon, OH 44647-6123 
(330) 834-1704 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utihties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills, FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Jean Hall 



Ms. Tanya Hough 
6017 Hopkins Rd 
Mentor, OH 44060-2207 
(440) 257-9585 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Tanya Hough 



Mr. Jeremy Cook 
199 Loveman Ave 
Worthington, OH 43085-3615 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we aU save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customer are provided with reliable service, 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeremy Cook 



Mr. Michael Rausch 
4672 Hamilton Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45223-1553 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m tiie long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Rausch 



Mr. Pete Morabito 
6463 S Timberidge Dr 
Youngstown, OH 44515-5551 
(330)881-3199 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tune m the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a doUar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Pete Morabito 



Mr. Michael Webb 
1805 Yellow Pne 
Amelia, OH 45102-2813 
(513)752-3150 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Webb 



Mr. Scott Lundy 
2458RoseanneCt 
Fairbom, OH 45324-6345 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiiefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Scott Lundy 



Miss Camila (^evedo 
798 Black Gold Ave 
Gahanna, OH 43230-1878. 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer m Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of montiily electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Camila Quevedo 



Mr. Terry WiHaman 
9696 Justiis Ave SW 
Beach City, OH 44608-9500 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr uiput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Terry WiHaman 



Ms. Carol Mcmahan 
1811 Tuxworth Ave 
Cincmnati, OH 45238-4016 
(513)662-7511 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Carol Mcmahan 



Ms. Adriana Ragland 
1332 E 349th St 
Eastlake, OH 44095^3033 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Adriana Ragland 



Mrs. Andrea Canowitz 
4457 Bamtree Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44118-3932 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecUic 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Andrea Canowitz 



Mrs. Valerie Hildebrand 
Marioncliff Drive 
Parma, OH 44134-3464 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utihties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce tiie cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Valerie Hildebrand 



Mrs. Bertina Povenmire 
937 Augusta Glen Dr 
Columbus, OH 43235-5015 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Bertina Povenmire 



Mr. James Yarger 
3844CrestfieldDr 
Groveport, OH 43125-9716 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Conmiission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. James Yarger 



Dr. Rosanna Zavarella 
4511 Anderson Rd 
South EucHd, OH 44121-3802 
(216)321-3025 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is tiie cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Rosanna Zavarella 



Dr. Chadwick Wright 
8952 Marchbank Ln 
Lewis Center, OH 43035-8418 
(614)270-3188 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust eneigy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Chadwick Wright 



Mrs. Fatima Harrison 
11385 Cheyenne Tri Apt 303 
Cleveland, OH 44130-1998 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce tiie cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Fatima Harrison 



Mrs- Patricia Wiley 
2063 MerriU Rd 
Kent, OH 44240-2964 
(330)678-8771 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiUties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Patricia Wiley 



Ms. Lisa Bradley 
5044 Secor Rd Apt 1 
Toledo, OH 43623-2392 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lisa Bradley 



Ms. Lisa Bradley 
5044 Secor Rd Apt 1 
Toledo, OH 43623-2392 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiiefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electiic security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lisa Bradley 



Mr. Kevin Davis 
265 Rutii Ave 
Marion, OH 43302-3378 
(740) 802^448 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation m the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Kevin Davis 



Mr. Jeff Neikirk 
1914WestwoodRd 
Troy, OH 45373-8739 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wfrmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bins. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to g(\e their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more tiian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial aiid industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeff Neikfrk 



Mr. Sean Mcneill 
23701 Chardon Rd 
Euclid, OH 44117-2035 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on ±efr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Sean Mcneill 



Mrs. Catherine Carlin 
21390 Robinhood Ave 
Fafrview Park, OH 44126-2743 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of lime in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Catherine Carlin 



Mr. Joe Disalvo 
2862 N Bender Ave 
Akron, OH 44319-1810 
(330) 487-7855 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Joe Disalvo 



Ms. Deborah Piatt 
205 W NeweH St 
West Liberty, OH 43357-9435 
(937)465-3391 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fat amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce tiie cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Deborah Piatt 



Mr. John Seibert 
806 S Broadleigh Rd 
Columbus, OH 43209-2504 
(614)236-9798 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner ui Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficienc}' programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in die long term with elecbic security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Seibert 



Ms. Pafricia Dion 
510 Carrmgton Ln Apt 305 
Loveland, OH 45140-8678 
(513)583-7456 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic btils. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Patricia Dion 



Mr. Robert Buselmeier 
16l5BamsdaleCt 
Cincinnati, OH 45230-2229 
(513)232-0268 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Buselmeier 



Ms. Karen Parrill 
PO Box 714 
Springfield, OH 45501-0714 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Eneigy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bins. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Karen Parrill 



Miss Julia Denfro 
1926 Wyandotte Rd 
Columbus, OH 43212-1034 
(614)486-7976 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce ±e cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Jitiia Deniro 



Mrs. Rosa Fair 
8100 Cenfral Ave Apt 309 
Cleveland, OH 44104-2172 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Rosa Fair 



Janet Oliver 
6631 Memory Ln 
Mentor, OH 44060-3867 
(440) 255-2967 

Aug 6, 2012 

Pubhc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Janet Oliver 



Mrs. Amanda Bellan 
10138 Timothy Ln 
Twinsburg, OH 44087-2682 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customer are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Amanda Bellan 



Mr. Chris Robmson 
6045 Frank Ave NW 
North Canton, OH 44720-7547 
(330) 497-8732 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Chris Robinson 



Ms. Katey Rayoum 
3836GrantIeyRd 
Toledo, OH 43613-4219 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So wfren 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best eneigy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Katey Rayoum 



Mr. Thomas Zmij 
54 Woodhollow Dr 
Brunswick, OH 44212-1217 

Aug 6,2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Conunission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiiefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust eneigy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Thomas Zmij 



Ms. Marianne Cox 
212 Grand River Ave 
Painesville, OH 44077-3830 
(440) 352-1953 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electiic 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Marianne Cox 



Mr. Stephen Perakis 
963 E Lincoln Ave 
Columbus, OH 43229-5027 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiU save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Stephen Perakis 



Zella Nisley 
7555 Selby Rd 
Athens, OH 45701-9374 
(740) 593-6082 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
enstiring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Zella Nisley 



Mr. Michael Aniann 
805 S Perry St 
Napoleon, OH 43545-2156 
(419)906-5481 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Amann 


